
27th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and your young people in high spirits as we rapidly approach the end of 

this pivotal year together. I am immensely proud of the dedication and resilience displayed by our 

students as they navigate the challenges and opportunities presented to them. As we approach the 

culmination of their time at our school, I encourage them to maintain this momentum as we enter the 

final stretch. 

In preparation for the upcoming examinations, we will be offering Easter school revision sessions to 

provide additional support and guidance to our students. These sessions will serve as invaluable 

opportunities for reinforcement and clarification, assuring that every student feels confident and 

prepared for success.  

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all pertinent information regarding 

examinations, including timetables and revision resources, can be found on the school website. Please 

ensure that you and your child are familiar with these resources to facilitate effective preparation. 

https://www.christscollege.surrey.sch.uk/288/exams  

Positively You have recently been in school to complete workshops with our Year 11 students to support 

with their revision techniques. Since the workshop, the following “top tips” have been shared with us: 

“Here are three super-quick hacks that you might want to share with your child to help make their revision 

sessions and exam preparation more effective: 

https://www.christscollege.surrey.sch.uk/288/exams


• The 2-Minute Rule: The 2-minute rule is very simple – if a task can be achieved in 2 minutes or 

less, just do it. The longer you put it off, the more opportunity it has to morph into a much larger 

task, or you risk forgetting to do it altogether. 

• Eat the Frog: While it might not conjure up the nicest imagery, eating your frog is actually one of 

the most effective ways to prioritise your workload. It simply means to get your most difficult or 

daunting task out of the way first before you move on to something else. 

• No Notifications: Your phone is a fantastic source of communication, entertainment, and 

knowledge, but it comes with a pretty hefty price – your attention. By limiting notifications, you 

will find yourself able to get much more (and higher quality) work done throughout the day. 

Finally, I would like to extend a heartfelt message of support for our students. Myself and our tutors will 

be available to provide guidance and assistance to our Year 11 students as they conclude their time with 

us. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you or your child require any support or encouragement. 

 

 

11A Mr Black cblack@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk  

11R Ms Hughes ehughes@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk  

11T Mrs Thompson cthompson@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk  

11S Ms Hamilton 

Ms Freitas 

vhamilton@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 

ifreitas@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk  

11AR Ms Hitchens shitchens@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk  

11TS Dr Saunders jsaunders@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk  

 

If your child would like a leavers hoodie, yearbook or both, please place orders on or before 

10/04/2024.  

To place an order, please visit the following website:  

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: 25147YR11  
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Tutor Group House Points this term.  Year Group House Points this 

term. 

11AR 9, 565  Year 11 44, 259 

11R 9, 327  Year 8 42, 210 

11T 8, 278  Year 7 41, 515 

11A 7, 473  Year 9 41, 074 

11TS 5, 931  Year 10 25, 644 

11S 3, 685  Whole School 194, 702 

 

Lastly, I would like to thank you for your continued support of our students and to wish you a wonderful 

Easter. I look forward to welcoming our students back to College at 08:30 on Tuesday 16th April.  

  Yours sincerely 

     

  Miss L Carter 

  Year 11 Progress Leader 

  lcarter@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 

lcarter@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk

